
August 30 is National Grief 

Awareness Day 

Beacon Hospice will be coming to the Senior Center 

on:  

FRIDAY AUGUST 30 AT 11AM  
to facilitate a presentation on grief awareness. 

Come learn healthy coping strategies to support 

yourself or a friend in their time of need.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


